
 

  

 

Project Manager 

Theron Roschen 

roschent@stancounty.com 

Funding Source 

• State – Senate Bill 1 
(SB1) 

Project Cost 

$1,300,000  CROWS LANDING 

ROAD 
(between SR99 and the 7th Street) 

 
 
 
Project Description 
 
This project is located on Crows Landing Road between State Route 99 (SR99) and 
the 7th Street.   Construction of additional pavement to allow the installation of 
center two-way left turn lane on Crows Landing Road (with one through lane in 
each direction), and paved shoulders. 
  

Location 
 

Project Background 
 
Crows Landing Road is a two-lane, south-north arterial road that has numerous 
driveways from adjacent businesses.  The installation of a center two-way left turn 
lane will allow a refuge for vehicles entering and exiting the driveways and improve 
safety.  This work is proposed in conjunction with 7th Street Bridge Replacement 
Project that will have road closure of the bridge over the Tuolumne River for at 
least a year. 

Project Construction 
Schedule 

(Pending Funding) 
 

Spring 2022 –  
Begin Construction 
 
Fall 2023 –  
Construction Complete 

More Information 
Contact Stanislaus County Public Works at 209-525-4130.  

 
 

Existing Conditions 


